
Thursday, July 31, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of                                         Regular meeting of 
The Hermosa Beach City Council     August 12, 2003 
 
 

PURCHASE OF MOTOROLA UHF RADIO EQUIPMENT 
FOR THE FIRE DEPARTMENT 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that Council: 
 

Authorize the purchase and installation of Motorola brand UHF mobile and 
portable radio hardware and software for the fire department, including the 
Emergency Operations Center, from the South Bay Regional Public 
Communications Authority (RCC) in the amount of $19,235.90. 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
This purchase reflects phase II and final of the fire departments migration to the 
UHF radio communications spectrum while addressing inter-operability and 
operations including our Automatic-Aid agreement with the City of Manhattan 
Beach and our ability to communicate with them in a seamless environment. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The funds required for the purchase of this radio hardware, software, and 
installation are from the Fire Protection Fund. The total cost is $19,235.90. 
 
Respectfully submitted,     Concur: 
 
 
____________________     ____________________ 
RUSSELL TINGLEY,     STEPHEN BURRELL, 
FIRE CHIEF       CITY MANAGER 
 
        Fiscal impact: 
 
 
        ____________________ 
        VIKI COPELAND, 
        FINANCE DIRECTOR 


